

Dear Families,

Ever wonder what happens to all the recyclables you put into your blue bin? Well, the 5th grade has the great opportunity to tour one of the Chittenden Solid Waste District facilities to find out! They will be going to the Materials Recovery Facility Friday, October 12th. There is no cost to this trip. The students will be leaving around 8:00 in the morning and will return by 11:30.

This is a working facility so there are some safety requirements the students need to meet in order to go;

- All tour-goers must wear closed-toe shoes that cover the entire foot.
  Anyone wearing sandals, flip-flops, Croc-type clogs or other strappy/open shoes will not be allowed on any facility tours.
- We provide safety gear, which must be worn at all times.
- Tours may involve some steps and tight spaces, and take place both indoors and outdoors, regardless of the weather. Green Mountain Compost can be muddy. Please dress appropriately.
- All tour attendees must sign a <u>waiver</u> prior to being allowed on the tour(attached).

If you have any questions or conductions or conduct	erns please contact me at
My child, on October 12th	, has permission to go to the MRF
	Parent/Guardian Signature